

Electric Supply Center employees golf at The International

August 20, 2015 - Front Section

Electric Supply Center employees, including company president Larry LaFreniere, hit the links at The International to honor Bard, Rao + Athanas Consulting Engineers, LLC employee Nick Johnson, who passed away this past February. Larry and Nick were very close, having been friends since they attended Worcester Polytechnic Institute (WPI) together. Originally named the BR+A for MDA tournament, this outing has since been renamed the Nick Johnson Memorial Golf Outing, with ESC serving as its Platinum Sponsor.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540